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HOUSTON, March 10, 2014 /PRNewswire/ -- FMC Technologies (NYSE:FTI) announced today that Maryann T.
Seaman has been appointed Executive Vice President effective March 1, 2014.

Seaman, who is the company's Chief Financial Officer, has been with FMC Technologies for 28 years and has held a
variety of financial, administrative and operational positions.

"Maryann has been instrumental in the success of FMC Technologies and we are pleased to recognize her contributions,"
said John T. Gremp, Chairman, President and CEO, FMC Technologies
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